28 October 2022

Statement from Liquor & Gaming NSW spokesperson:

Liquor & Gaming NSW remains seriously concerned that these advertisements may
constitute prohibited inducements to gamble. Betr has responded to our concerns
and we are reviewing this information as part of our ongoing assessment of the
matter.



